
    

Stand up  

and be counted! 
  

   

   

 

Due to COVID restrictions, the VENC Annual General Meeting (AGM) is being 
conducted electronically so we encourage your virtual attendance. If you have 
already cast your votes, thanks!  If not, here is a link to the voting system: click 
here The deadline for voting is midnight June 20th, but the sooner the better! 
Results will be announced in the Summer Quarterly. 

We need to count total participation as well as votes for individual agenda items. 
Most votes require a simple majority while the bylaw change requires a more 
complex calculation.  The best approximation of ‘number of people in attendance 



at the AGM’ is the total number of individuals who register to vote. As such, please 
use the above link to be counted.    

If you need to review the Agenda items before voting, please see the items listed 
in the AGM Discussion Forum on the VENC website.  

Nominations for VENC Executive positions closed May 16th; unfortunately, the 
electronic AGM format cannot facilitate nominations from the floor.   As such, the 
AGM Agenda shows some vacant positions.  However, the VENC Executive is still 
recruiting and delighted that volunteers are stepping forward to help us get the 
Club rolling.   

The Activity Group Leaders are working behind the scenes to start up again, 
guided by the steps in the BC Restart programme.  Plans are also in motion for a 
Holiday Dinner in December.    

Stay tuned for another Bulletin at the end of June to update you on volunteer 
appointments and the VENC restart. 

   

 

 


